May 5, 1998


Commissioner P. Gregory Conlon


California Public Utilities Commission�505 Van Ness Avenue�San Francisco,  CA  94102


Re:�
A.96-12-009, A.96-12-011, A.96-12-019�
�
Dear Commissioner:


This letter confirms your discussion with Bruce C. Foster, SCE Vice President, this morning, in which you granted SCE’s request for a modest extension of time for all parties to comment on the proposed language and billing format changes described in your Assigned Commissioner’s Ruling dated April 30, 1998.  Parties in the above�referenced consolidated proceeding may file comments on or before Friday, May 15, 1998.


As you requested, I am sending a copy of this letter to all parties, and the Administrative Law Judge, in the above�referenced docket.  Thank you for your courtesy in granting this extension.


Very truly yours,


James M. Lehrer


cc:	All appearances in A.96-12-009, A.96-12-011, and A.96-12-019�Administrative Law Judge Kim Malcolm
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James M. Lehrer


Senior Attorney�
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